

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 RAIN-OUT DATE: SEPTEMBER 27, 2022

Our lower elementary students in K-3 will be running around our field in honour of Terry Fox's Marathon of hope. We will be raising money for the Terry fox Foundation. Students are welcomed to bring a 'toonie for terry' or you can donate online directly at the ECJL fundraising page through the Terry Fox Foundation.

We thank you in advance for your support and for keeping Terry's Dream alive. All ECJL students will be running for terry and to honour his memory and determination.